
Sent: 20/02/2024 9:22:39 AM
Subject: Mod2023/0684

To Whom It May Concern

I am a resident of North Avalon (Coral Close) and would like to express my support for "The
Joey" to extend their operation hours to include dinners at the newly opened venue. Finally
the Palm Beach area has the opportunity of choice for residents in the area

I'd be happy to chat with you if needed and can be contacted on 0487 260 757

Many thanks,

Robbie Hills


